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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, August 28, 2018)
Generated by Sarah Coffin on Friday, August 31, 2018

Members Present

Kelly Barrera, Bill Mignon, Patrick Canan, Bev Slough, Tommy Allen was absent
Meeting called to order at 8:30 AM

1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTEDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT
There were no opening comments

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
4.01 Presentation of the 2018-2019 District Assessment Calendar introduced
by Deputy Superintendent Asplen, presented by Ms. Katherine Sharman,
Assessment Coordinator.

4.02 Presentation of the 2018-2019 Student Progression Plan introduced
by Deputy Superintendent Mittlestadt, presented by Ms. Chris Stephan,
Director of Instructional Services, Elementary Education and Mr. Tim Egnor,
Director of Instructional Services, Secondary Education.

4.03 Parent Resource Guide - Curriculum & Instruction
Presented by Mr. Tim Egnor, Director of Instructional Services,
Secondary Education.

4.04 Security Update - Introduced by Deputy Superintendent Mittlestadt,
Presented by Mr. Paul Abbatinozzi, Senior Director of School Services.

4.05 FSSAT District Best Practices Assessment 18-19
Presented by Mr. Paul Rose, Executive Director of Facilities and Operations.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
There were no public comments.

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mrs. Bev Slough wished Mrs. Barrera good fortune in the upcoming election.
Mrs. Slough also would like to discuss replacing the representative for the
Value Adjustment Board.

Mrs. Nicole Cubbedge stated that there would not be enough time before
the next meeting and asked Board Members to submit names for consideration.

Mr. Patrick Canan stated that security is something we will always have
to worry about. The school district will forever be on edge as people
come in and out of the schools. There is a lot that is asked of our
school staff and our hearts because of it. We will do whatever it

takes to alleviate any added stress.

Mr. Bill Mignon recognizes the daunting task of the Mental Health Counselors.
They have tremendous daily challenges.

https://www.boarddocs.com/fl/stjohns/Board.nsf/Private?open&login 9/4/2018



BoardDocs® Pro Page 2 of 2

Mrs. Kelly Barrera applauded the School Services Department for taking a
proactive stand with security issues. The forward thinking provides
positive avenues for parents and students.

Superintendent Forson thanked all the presenters for their hard work

in preparing for today's workshop, and noted there is not much flexibility
in the testing calendar. Mr. Forson thanked Mr. Kyle Dresback, Associate
Superintendent, for Student Support Services and his team for the work

they are doing regarding mental health.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 9:45 AM

https://www.boarddocs.com/fl/stjohns/Board.nsf/Private?open&login 9/4/2018



